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    Hello board members and citizens. In the month of November, the 

fire department and first responders had a total combined call 

volume of 17 calls for service.  

    Fire department: within the borders of Lilley, Troy, Home, Merrill, 

Monroe & Northern Beaver Twps. Reporting a call volume of (7 total 

calls) –  

(4) in Lilley Twp. (Tree on power lines, Aero-Med landing, Lift assist, 

Remove hunter from woods)                                                                             

(0) in Home Twp.  ().                                                                                                                          

(3) in Merrill Twp. (Vehicle fire, Lift assist & false alarm).                                                                                                              

(0) in Monroe Twp. ().                                                                                       

(0) in Troy Twp. ().                                                                                                                                                         

(0) in Northern Beaver twp. ().                                                                      

(0) Assist other agencies. ()   

    Medical First responders: within the borders of Lilley, Troy and 
Home Twps. reporting a call volume of 10 total calls) –                         
(9) in Lilley Twp. (Medical Emergencies).                                                    
(0) in Home Twp. ().                                                                                         
(1) in Troy Twp.   (Medical emergency).                                                                                           
(). Assist other agencies. () 
 
                                                                                                                                  
 Bitely held its first annual Christmas Parade on December 7 which 

was a huge success and a great time was had. The fire department 

will also be attending the Woodville Christmas Parade on December 

21st and hope to see many of you there.  

As we transition into the colder months, wood is what many use to 

heat their homes. Please be sure to work safe when using chainsaws 

as one minor slip or miscalculation can have devastating results. 
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 Lastly, on behalf of Station 17 I would like to wish you all a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

   

ATTENTION!!! 
Please spread the word that we are looking for 

motivated people to join our team. We also now 

have positions available for truck drivers. If you 

want to help your community but not sure you want 

to take the fire or MFR class, this might be just what 

you're looking for. If you have any questions please 

feel free to contact me at lilley1702@hotmail.com 

or 231-349-1858.   

Again, thank you for your continued support.                                      

LTFD Fire Chief:                                                                                          

Scott DeBruyne. 

 


